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NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS 

 

Multilaser Industrial S/A (B3: MLAS3) informs its shareholders and the market in general that under Law 
13,818/19 that came into force on January 01, 2022, which amended Article 289 of Law 6,404, and 
pursuant to guidelines contained in Official Annual Letter 2022 – CVM/SEP, it no longer will make 
mandatory legal publications in the Diário Oficial do Estado de São Paulo newspaper, but it will continue 
making said publications exclusively in the Valor Econômico newspaper. 

On this date, the Company will update the Registration Form available on the website of the Brazilian 
Securities and Exchange Commission (CVM) by including said information. 

For more information, please send an email to our Investor Relations department at 
ri@multilaser.com.br or call to +55 (11) 3198-5877. 

São Paulo, March 16, 2022 

 
Ricardo Rosanova Garcia 
Investor Relations Officer 
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